
 

 

Tangara School for Girls Uniform Shop will close for the school holidays 

Thursday, 5th December at 3:00pm and reopen for Term 1 extended trading hours on 

Monday, 20th January 2025 at 9.00 am 

 

 

New families can make early fittings in November & December during the shop hours  
 

Extended Term 4 2024 Trading hours  
Thursday, 5th December 2024                                         Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm  

 

Extended Term 1 Trading hours 2025 
Monday 20th January                                                      Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm   

Wednesday 22nd January                                               Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

  Wednesday 29th January                                                Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Thursday 30th January                                                    Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

  Friday, 31st January                                                        Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Monday 3rd February                                                       Opening 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 

     Please note: The store will be closed on Monday 27th for Australia Day Public Holiday 

 

The shop will resume back to normal trading hours on Wednesday, 5th February 

During the year Trading Hours are: 

Mondays                                            8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Wednesdays 8:00 am to 4:00 pm 

 

 

Fitting Appointment 

Full uniform fittings are strictly by appointment only. 

Please use the QR code to book an appointment. 

 
 

 


